
Elevating Homes Project (EHP) Pre-Application 

 

To allow the Communities of Everglades Disaster Recovery (CEDR) to evaluate potential applicants 

for the Elevating Homes Project (EHP), the following pre-application must be completed and 

submitted to CEDR. Submission of an application does not guarantee services through EHP. 

Applicants must submit a pre-application no later than April 15th, 2023. If you need assistance or 

have any questions, please contact CEDR at: CEDRVOAD@gmail.com 

 ALL APPLICANTS ARE ENCOURAGED TO APPLY REGARDLESS OF ANSWERS TO THE FOLLOWING  

 

Applicant Full Name: ___________________________ Signature: _____________________  

Co-Applicant Full Name: ________________________ Signature: _____________________  

Property Address: ____________________________________________________________  

Primary Phone Number: ________________ Secondary Phone Number: ________________ 

 E-mail Address: _____________________________________________________________  

Household Income: ___________________________________ 

Please check the appropriate box next to each qualifying statement:  

I/we own the property and possess a clear title - ownership must not be contested.⌂ YES ⌂ NO  

I/we own only one property, which serves as a primary residence. ⌂ YES ⌂ NO 

The property has been damaged by Hurricane Ian ⌂ YES ⌂ NO  

Applicants must submit this pre-application for EHP no later than April 15, 2023. 

 Pre-applications can be mailed to CEDR, PO Box 166, Everglades City, FL 34139 

Pre-applications can be emailed to CEDRVOAD@gmail.com 
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